Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Special Meeting on March 9, 2020

A Special Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Monday, March 9,
2020 at the Barrett Township Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome.
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Vice Chairman Patti O’Keefe.

Present: Benjie Labar, Patti O’Keefe, May LaBar, John Seese, William Pipolo, Jr.,
Township Engineer Deanna Schmoyer, Rettew Structural Engineer Daniel Rodgers,
Pam Gardsy and the public. Jeryl Rinehart was absent.

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to provide information to the public concerning
the Old Canadensis Hill Bridge Project. Township Engineer Deanna Schmoyer and
Structural Engineer Daniel Rodgers were present to discuss the design of the bridge and to
answer questions.

As there was no further business or public comment, William Pipolo, Jr. made a motion to
adjourn the meeting at 6:45 p.m. The motion was seconded by Benjie Labar and carried.

All Supervisors voted aye.

Respectfully Submitted,
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